
Hardin County Radio Control Modelers
Meeting Minutes

Wednesday August 21st, 2019

The agenda consisted of two items: Election of Secretary, and discussion of the Mike Blair Memorial 
Fly-in.

Item 1
René Guarneros-Mata was elected to the position of Club Secretary.

Item 2
Tentative dates for the Memorial Fly-in were set at September 29th, 2019, and August 6th, 2019 
as the rain date. Food and drinks are to be brought in by attendees. 

René suggested a raffle of items donated by club members, all attendees will get a free raffle 
ticket. 

Bill suggested a moment of silence before we start eating. 

There was a short discussion on whether to advertise the event to other clubs or just to us, no 
consensus was reached.

There will be a donation jar to collect funds to make a donation to AMA in Mike's name. We 
hope to collect enough money to get a brick on the Walk of Fame at the AMA headquarters in 
Mike's name.

The meeting was adjourned and we proceeded to fly our float planes. Exciting events followed but I am
not allowed to disclose any details.

René Guarneros-Mata, Secretary.


